
European Day of Persons with Disabilities (3-4 December) 

(Extrait de EDF member’s mailing # 35 – 04/10/2018) 

EDF is preparing the participants list for the EDPD. Please send Lucia D'Arino an email expressing 
interest in attending this event, with full name of the representative. Please note that national 
councils are considered priority and spare seats (if any) will be allocated to other European NGOs. 
 
__________________________ 
 
De : Magritte Olivier  
Envoyé : jeudi 4 octobre 2018 13:07 
À : Loredana Dicsi <loredana.dicsi@edf-feph.org>; lucia.darino@edf-feph.org 
Objet : RE: Urgent send your name to represent fthe national council to the European day of persons 
with disabilities 
 
Dear Loredana, dear Lucia 
 
Thanks for reminding us : I didn’t see it at the end of the members mailing 33. 
Now the information’s are not sufficient or contradictory:  

• In your e-mail, the dates are 3&4/12/2018. But in the Members mailing, it is 4&5/12/2018 

• The link in the Members mailing sends us to the site of the EC from last year (4-5/12/2017) 
European Day of Persons with Disabilities, 

 
Could you provide us with the adequate information’s (especially the program for Belgium as we don’t 
need travel intervention) as soon as possible ? 
 
For the Belgian Disability Forum asbl (BDF), we will decide about who will be representing the BDF for 
this occasion during our next Board meeting, on 9/12/2018. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Olivier Magritte 
BDF-Secretariat 
0470 13 14 36 
 
De : Loredana Dicsi <loredana.dicsi@edf-feph.org>  
Envoyé : mercredi 3 octobre 2018 14:03 
À : Albert Prevos CFHE (albert.prevos@gmail.com) <albert.prevos@gmail.com>; Bag Selbsthilfe - German 
Disability Council <info@deutscher-behindertenrat.de>; Berit Therese Larsen FFO (berit.larsen@ffo.no) 
<berit.larsen@ffo.no>; …  
Cc : Lucia D'Arino <lucia.darino@edf-feph.org> 
Objet : Urgent send your name to represent fthe national council to the European day of persons with 
disabilities 
Importance : Haute 
 
Dear National councils, 
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You have received since a couple of mMembers Mailing ago the call to send my Colleague Lucia in copy 
of this e-mail your appointed person for the European Days of Persons with Disabilities taking place in 
Brussels Belgium on 3 and 4 December co-organised with the European Commission. 
 
The European Commission cover Travel and accommodation and the event is free of charge. We have 
like each year the possibility to invite one representative per national council. Please note; You should 
not book for this event nor tickets neither travel as the Commission will do it for you via their contracted 
travel agency which is going to contact you on due time.  
 
The Commission is expecting our list by 15 October. So I would like to kindly ask the national councils 
who did not send yet their name of representative to do so before the 10 October so that we can 
provide a clear list to the Commission. 
 
Thank you very much and we are looking forward to receiving your information. 
 
Have a nice day. 
 
Lucia and Loredana from the EDF Secretariat 
 
Loredana Dicsi 
Internal Communication  
& Membership Development  
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